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Dear Mr Fuller, 
 
East West Rail 
 
Thank you again for your letter dated 13 July in which you raised several important issues with the progress of 
the East West Rail programme and its business case. In response I asked my Director responsible for our 
value for money work on transport to make enquiries of the Department for Transport.  

Following these enquiries, I have asked my team to undertake an investigation into these matters. This will 
result in a published report that is laid in Parliament. I expect that the scope of this work will address the areas 
you have raised in your letter to me. We will keep you in touch with the timetable and expected publication 
date for this work.   

Thank you for raising your concerns with me. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
GARETH DAVIES 
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